From: Andrea Jessop <andreajessop261@btinternet.com>
Subject: Re: Swimarathon
Date: 15 March 2022 at 19:01:19 GMT
To: David Peffer <dpeffer@live.co.uk>

Hi David, 
Thank you very much for the photo. Tom and I were delighted to be there and to accept the trophy with the Trustees from Barrow Farm.
Thank you again for such a tremendous trophy. Charlotte would have loved it.
Kind regards
Andrea & Tom 
Xx

